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Laaha, J. Parajka, A. Viglione, D. Ko_er, K. Haslinger, W. Schöner, J. Zehetgruber, and 
G. Blöschl. 
 
I have read the author’s response to my comments on the initial manuscript, and reviewed 
changes to the manuscript to address my comments.  The only comment that I felt was 
not adequately addressed was: 
 
5) A brief explanation of how groundwater discharge is modeled in the TUWmodel is 
warranted, as well as what parameters are calibrated in the SCE-UA routine.   
 
I could not find any discussion of either of these issues within the revised manuscript (it 
would have been helpful if the authors indicated exactly where these changes were 
made).  They do refer to Viglione et al. (2012) (page 6, line 18), but this paper does not 
appear to be specifically about the TUWmodel or its calibration.   
 
Ultimately, this is not such a critical issue to the overall theme of this paper, and is 
certainly not a large enough issue to reject this resubmittal.  As such, I would recommend 
publication of this manuscript in HESS. 
 
 
 


